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Public Call for Comment: 
SACPCMP RECOGNITION OF NEW SPECIFIED CATEGORIES OF 

REGISTRATION POLICY 
 

Commencement Date: 14 October 2022 
 

 
The South African Council for the Project and Construction Management Professions (SACPCMP) 
is empowered in terms of Section 34(2) of the Project and Construction Professions Act (Act No 48 
of 2000).  The SACPCMP has developed a policy for the Recognition of New Specified Categories 
of Registration which will be open for public comment for a period of at least 30 days.   
 
The SACPCMP is legally mandated to recognise and confer designation(s) to professionals which 
practice within the management of the construction phase of the infrastructure life cycle (which 
consists broadly of the conceptualisation and design phase, the construction phase and the 
operation and decommissioning phase). This policy seeks to provide guidance on the legislative 
mandate of the SACPCMP to recognise new and emerging specified Categories. 

 
To view the SACPCMP Recognition of New Specified Categories of Registration Policy, visit the 
Council website via: www.sacpcmp.org.za.  Comments regarding the policy can be submitted 
utilising the policy call-for-comment form which can be downloaded from the SACPCMP website.  
Comments should be emailed to: policy@sacpcmp.org.za.   
 
Deadline for the submission of comments: 17 November 2022 
 
For more information, contact: 
The South African Council for the Project and Construction Management Professions 
Rigel Office Park, 446 Rigel Avenue 
Erasmusrand, Pretoria, Gauteng Province, 0181 
 
PO Box 6286 Halfway House, Midrand, 1685 
Tel: 011 318 3402 
Email: policy@sacpcmp.org.za  


